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 NEWSLETTER NO.3 AUTUMN TERM – 20 SEP 2019 
 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 4 

Monday 23rd  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Liturgy 08.55 
Tuesday 24th    

Wednesday 25th  Y6 Swimming (2) 08.45 @ Mayfield 
 U11/10 Boys Football v The Mead (HOME) Start 14.15 
 U11/10 Girls Hockey v The Mead (AWAY)  

VENUE: Hawkenbury Astro in Tunbridge Wells 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from Venue 15.45 

Thursday 26th  NO CHESS CLUB  
Friday 27th  MacMillan Coffee Morning (please see full details below) 08.45 
 Open Morning Tours at 09.30 & 11.00 

 Awards Assembly 15.00 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION 
Arthur 

LEARN:  For fantastic effort towards Writing after only being at school for 
two weeks  

Ottilie  LOVE:  For showing love and kindness towards others 

YEAR 1 Annemieke GROW:  For settling so beautifully into Y1 and for great effort with Reading  

YEAR 2 
Bethany  WORSHIP:  For beautiful and thoughtful prayers in our Liturgies 
Lorenzo  GROW:  For working very hard in all subjects  

YEAR 3 
Myles  

LEARN:  For fabulous systematic Maths work  
Harrison 

YEAR 4 

Baxter LEARN:  For super work in English using descriptive vocabulary 

Michael  
LOVE:  For kindness to Year 4  

Liberty  

YEAR 5 Milo  
LEARN & WORSHIP:  For working hard in everything he does, for excellent 
work in RE and completing extra work at home on the planets  

YEAR 6 
Hugo GROW:  For his wonderful work ethic and fabulous goal keeping  

Bea GROW:  For always trying her best and working hard  
 

FRIENDSHIP 
Jude (Y2) For being cheerful and kind  

Ellie (Y6) For being a super-kind friend  

P.E. 
Y4 Football 
Team 

For an amazing performance at the ISA Tournament  

MUSIC 

Matas (Rec) For great singing and confidence in Music  

Hugo (Y6) 
For a great start to Class Music 

Joji (Y6) 

Millie (Y3) For great singing and leading in Music 
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CONGRATULATIONS 
• Ellie (Y6):  This summer Ellie successfully completed her 

Stage 2 RYA Sailing Course.  

• Bella (Y3) on successfully taking part in Space Chase 
Summer Reading Challenge 2019  

Congratulations to a whole host of pupils receiving their 
Dance Awards this week: 
Ballet, Musical Theatre, Theatre Craft, Tap and Freestyle 
Examinations 
Mollie (Y2), Valentina (Y4), Lettie (Y4), Alice (Y2) Mae (Y2), 
Emily (Y1) Sophia (Y2), Felicity (Y1), Poppy (Y1) and, to 
Millie (Y3), a special mention, for achieving awards in no less 
than 5 categories!   
Beautifully danced, everyone! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ISA U9 BOYS FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 
Wednesday 18th September 2019 
Team:   Dean, Felix H, Oscar, William, 
Felix MC, Rupert, Aaron, Michael, Baxter and 
Charlie  
Results: In the group matches we beat Heath 
House 5-0 and West Lodge 2-0 
In the semi-final we beat Benedict House 3-0 
In the final we lost to Merton Court 3-1 
Well done to everyone who played, a fantastic 
achievement to be runners up in the ISA 
Southeast Region U9s Tournament and voted 
the best team by all the other schools. 
 
U11/10 GIRLS HOCKEY v Bricklehurst 

Wednesday 18th September 
2019 
U11 Team:  Chloe, Amelie, Izzy, Milly, Ramona, Olivia, Beatrice, Scarlet, Florence and Ellie 
U10 Team: India, Bella, Josephine, Francesca, Liberty, Sophie, Freya,  
Results: U11 0-1 to Bricklehurst – Player of the Match Ellie 

     U10 1-4 to Bricklehurst – Player of the Match Bella 
 

U11/10 BOYS FOOTBALL v Bricklehurst – Wednesday 18th September 2019 
Team: Joji, Oliver, Max, Hugo, Rupert, Lewis, Milo, George, Alfred, Hector, Digby and Nate 
Results: We won the first match 3-1 and narrowly lost the second match 3-2. 
Well done to all the boys in Y6 and Y5   
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PTA - Macmillan Coffee Morning  
It's that time of year for one of our favourite social occasions at Sacred Heart School and 
we'd love to see as many of you join us as possible.  
From 8.30am on Friday 27th September, we will be hosting the Macmillan Coffee Morning 
to raise funds for a cause which affects us all in some way.  

Donations of bakes are always welcome but not a condition of entry!  The event is open to anyone to attend 
and not restricted to parents currently at the school - please feel free to extend the invite.   
We usually sell on bakes to the children at their morning break, so do remember to give your child some 
money if you would like them to take part.  
The team will be available to receive cakes, bakes, biscuits, scones or whatever the Great British Bake Off 
inspires in the hall from 8.00am on the day.   A gentle reminder that we are a nut free school. 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible and smashing our fundraising target of £450 this 
year. 
 

OPEN MORNINGS 

• St Gregory’s Catholic School:  Wednesday 25th September, Thursday 26th September, Wednesday 16th 
October and Friday 18th October 09.00-11.00 and Thursday 26th September 16.30-19.30 

• Beechwood Sacred Heart School:  Saturday 28th September, Tuesday 5th November, Tuesday 3rd 
March, Tuesday 5th May 2020 - 9.30am – 12.30pm Head’s presentation: 11.00am 

• Mayfield Girls School:  Thursday 19th September, Tuesday 5th November, Friday 20th March and 
Tuesday 21st April 2020 

• Bethany:  Saturday 21st September 10.00-13.00, Wednesday 16th October 09.00-11.30 
 

Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 

All of Key Stage two complete computer programming 
as part of their ICT curriculum, and each year group 
investigates different software. This term Year 5 are 
learning how to program Kodu, which is a visual 
programming language that enables children to create 
their own video games. Programming in Kodu is based 
on dragging, dropping and sequencing various 
command tiles to produce different activities. You can 
also use design tools to create your own world in which 
your game will take place.  
 
Year 5 learnt 
how to start 
the program 

last week, and how to add and then move characters in 
their worlds. This week they have been learning how to 
program characters to collect objects. Later on, they will 
learn how to move objects randomly and continuously, 
setting up motion paths. They will complete their games 

by introducing a 
points system, 
where users can 
gain points by 
firing at or eating 
objects.   
 
All that sounds very complicated, but it is very easy to learn 
how to use the program and the children have been having 
great fun. I'm sure parents in Year 5 have already heard lots 
about it!  The children are well on their way to becoming Super 
Coders! 
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Reception have all settled in 
brilliantly to the school 
routines. We have shared a 
snack whilst getting to know 
our Year 6 buddies who have 
been looking out for us during 
playtimes. We are looking 
particularly smart in our new 
school uniform and have 
created a painting of 

ourselves.  Our theme in RE is Family, 
therefore we have been learning about 
the importance of our names and 

making sure we 
call each other by 
name. Last week 
we created a 
watercolour 
painting, where 
our special names 
magically formed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


